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Oregon has not had Republican governor in 40 years and has seen a steady decline 

in Republicans elected to statewide offices since vote by mail was adopted in the late 

90s. The Democrat party has been in control of this state ever since, and our citizens 

have witnessed a state that has seen its natural resource industries decimated, an 

unsustainable increase in taxation and regulation leading to a failing economy and 

explosion in homelessness, making Oregon a state that more people are fleeing from 

than moving to. Vote by mail systems are only as good as the information that goes 

into them and Oregon has some of the dirtiest voter rolls in nation, so much so that 

Judicial Watch has sued our state. In fact, a recent article in The Federalist showed 

there are some 54,000 voter registrations without proof of citizenship. Our DMV was 

also just involved in a scandal where 1,600 non citizens were accidentally registered 

through its motor voter system and that some of those people actually voted in the 

last election. The people of Oregon are sick and tired of one party rule facilitated by a 

corrupt, Democrat controlled system. It's past time to return to day of, in person 

voting with proper identification. Therefore, I highly support this bill. 


